
Home >  News and media >  PHI circulars

PHI 33/24
Consultation on two
Prescribed List
compliance measures
Further consultation on two proposed
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information sharing.

Date published:

PHI circular type:

Audience:

23 May 2024

Prostheses announcement

Health sector

Following feedback from Consultation paper 7 and a webinar on
proposed compliance measures held in October 2023, this circular is to
advise stakeholders of the commencement of a 3-week consultation on
two proposed measures for compliance, assurance and information
sharing.

These proposed measures are:

Gifts, benefits and discounts reporting requirements

Alignment of the amount charged for the supply of a medical
device or human tissue product with the corresponding PL
benefit.

We invite stakeholders to provide feedback and answer questions
contained in the consultation papers. All feedback will assist the
department to ensure proposed measures are fit-for-purpose.
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Stakeholders can submit their feedback until Thursday 13 June 2024. 


